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FB - Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 

 
 
Men’s Activities         Guest Speakers. 
 
We are open again at 16 Essex Park Drive Endeavour Hills 

10.00 – 15.00 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays   
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No zoom meeting. 

We will have a person on the door to ensure that you sanitize your hands and log in to the new 

identity QR check point using a mobile phone which is a compulsory requirement. Your number 

and first name will be recorded for 28 days in case there is a breakout, and you need to be 

contacted. 

Note any breaches will result in 12 months suspension of the meetings for the Men’s Shed 

(not just the offending member) 

The meeting will be the usual format meeting /discussion followed by BBQ lunch and activities. 

Please remember your $2 donation for tea/coffee and the BBQ. 

The Ukulele group will meet at 12.00 Tuesday and the Guitar Group on Thursday  

Last week 

• We had a visit by Emma Lucas from the St Paul Apostle North Primary School to discuss a 
partnership with the Mens Shed, they have no male teachers at the school which has 183 
students from years 3,4,5 and 6. The school is within walking distance of the new shed 
and we arranged to contact them when we move in. 

• The fishing trip has been cancelled, Garrick will look at Westernport Bay options and 
report back to the meeting. 

• The committee had a meeting on Sunday and now recommends option A to the members 
for the new shed. 

• Treasurer John presented the proposal to the members using a whiteboard presentation 
(brave man). A vote of the members unanimously agrees on option A. Paul will continue 
negotiations with Angie at Council. 

• Andras reminded members of the bowling at the Dandenong club on Friday evening with 
a meal available, partners are welcome. 
 

Apologies to Neil and Graeme who had birthdays on 24th February, not the 5th as 

published last week. 

Happy Birthday – Peter Spry ‘s birthday on 2nd March  

 



Our NEW Shed  

  

Negotiations are proceeding at a rapid rate and we expect to have the documents sighed this 
week, they will then be signed by council and the Minister’s Office which will take about 2 weeks. 

 

Roll Call 

Checking up making sure everyone is fine. 

during these difficult times. I will be sending.  

out a roll call every week or so to make sure. 

all our shed members are coping with the times. 

Please reply with OK  

If things are not progressing as you wish  

And would like someone to talk with 

Please speak up so I or someone can help – Regards Doug 

 

Events 

 

Wednesday 3rd March 9.30 am Gordyn & Palmer 46 Melverton Drive Hallam 

 

Friday 26th March Bowling at the Dandenong Club 

 

 

 

 



Fishing Trip Cancelled 

 

 

Bowling at the Dandenong Club 

On Friday night several members, partners and guests 

attended the bowling session followed by an excellent 

meal. 

 

 

 

This event will repeat monthly. 

 

 

 

 

 



Howards team building bin 

enclosures and picnic tables for 

Montagues Orchard. These are 

the first of multiple units to be 

constructed. Montagues will 

donate to the Shed and pay for 

materials. 

 

From our NSW member Ray Stewart 

Q: How do you know a plane full of tennis players has just landed? 

A: The whining doesn’t stop when they turn off the engines.  

My wife suffers from chronic, debilitating headaches.  

Anyway, enough about her... back to drum practice.  

It's not me who can't keep a secret. It's the people I tell.  

"Now listen carefully - because I've been told not to repeat this."  

At the last job I applied for I was interviewed by the personnel officer, and at the end of lengthy 

questioning he asked, “do you have a war record?"  "Yes", I said, "Vera Lynn, singing White Cliffs of 

Dover".   

An invisible man married an invisible woman. The kids were nothing to look at either.  

I didn’t think the chiropractor would improve my posture. But, I stand corrected.  

I took my new girlfriend out on our first date to the ice rink, and entry was half price.  

She called me a cheap skate.  

My wife claims I’m the cheapest person she’s ever met. I’m not buying it.  

I told my carpenter I didn’t want carpeted steps. He gave me a blank stair.  

Bob checked into his hotel room and immediately noticed a dead cockroach on the floor.  

He called the front desk, asked for the Manager and raised a fuss. 

“Sir, please calm down,” the Manager replied. It’s dead; it can’t bother you now.” 

“The dead one doesn’t bother me,” said Bob.  “It’s his pallbearers.” 

  



A man returned to his doctor to hear the results of his annual check-up. 

“Your check-up results were great,” the doctor said, “but is there anything that you’d like to talk about or 

ask me?”  “Well,” he said, “I was thinking about getting a vasectomy.” 

“That’s a pretty big decision,” the doctor replied. “Have you talked it over with your family?” 

“Yeah, and they’re in favour 15 to 2.”  

One Christmas, a mother asked her young daughter if she could name two of Santa’s reindeer. 

“Rudolph and Olive” replied the young girl confidently. 

"Rudolph and Olive?" said the mother, quizzically. "Are you sure?" 

"Yes, mum, Rudolph, and Olive. Like in the song." 

"The song?" asked the mother. "What song?" 

The girl sang, "Rudolph the red-nosed reindeer, had a very shiny nose. 

And if you ever saw it, you would even say it glows. Olive the other reindeer... " 

 

Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees 
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